Rules Committee,

This is something that needs to happen! Every vote should count instead of a few Battleground States. We need to get in the 2100st Century by reducing our election cycle down to a few months, instead of our current drawn out system and control/reduce the loads of money that could fund and resolve homelessness and poverty in our Country out of our Elections. Everyone should be involved in electing the President. Thank you.

Thomas Budd tbudd62@hotmail.com 2750 Portland St Eugene, Oregon 97405-3223